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Järnvägsklustret oversees actions in Norway as part of the European S-ACCESS project, which 
aims to help European companies bid for public rail contracts in Norway, Canada and the United 
States. 

 

A mission to Stockholm, organized by the Swedish cluster, took place from April 24 to 26, 2023, in 
which we accompanied 9 European companies. 

 

A look back at the Norway mission, which took place from April 24 to 26, 2023 in Stochkolm. 

 

The objective of this mission was to meet the railway public procurers and the railway ecosystem, 
to help our members to enter the market and collaborate with them. 

 
 
 
 

 


